
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

September 1, 2021

Notice is hereby given by the South Fork CUSD #14 of a Public Hearing to receive
public comment on a proposal to allow the district to utilize “e-learning days” in lieu of
emergency days. The Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 15, 2021
at 6:20 PM at South Fork High School/Junior High School, located at 612 Dial Street,
Kincaid, Illinois.  The hearing will take place in the Media Center.


